
 

MONROVIA LIBRARY BOARD   THURSDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2024 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
of the 

MONROVIA LIBRARY BOARD 
 

. 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Monrovia Library Board regularly scheduled for 
Thursday, October 24, 2024, has been cancelled. 

A Special Meeting of the Library Board will be held on November 7, 2024, and will be noticed 
separately as legally required. 

 

For more information, please contact the Monrovia Public Library at 626.256.8274. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


